Rosenson, Valerie

From: Andy Sklover <andy@sklover.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 10:12 PM

To: Rosenson, Valerie

Cc: Casolo, Louis

Subject: Mianus River Park - Parking Lot Improvement
Hi Valerie -

Hope you're well. It's been a while since | have been up to the board office!

! am writing to support a proposed parking lot improvement at the Mianus River Park on Merriebrook

Lane. The project is listed in the Mayor's March 8, 2014 Proposed Capital Budget for Fiscal Year 2014 - 2015
on page 63, Paving and Drainage/C56169. The parking lot at Mianus River Park on Merriebrook Lane is all
dirt that turns to mud after every rain event and discharges dirty water with sediment into the Mianus River, a
public water supply for over 100,000 people. Additionally, the Mianus River at this location is a trout
management stream.

| hope the Board will keep this important project in the budget.
Best,

Andy
Andrew Sklover



